
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2, 2022 
 
Dan Goldner 
Chair 
State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
In accordance with the Commission's Order No. 20,073 dated March 6, 1991, submitted herewith 
is a report of the Disposition of Proceeds received from the sale of Short-Term Notes by New 
England Hydro-Transmission Corporation for the six-month period ended December 31, 2021. 
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this report by countersigning and returning the attached duplicate 
letter to the undersigned. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Wai Sang Chi 
Treasury Business Partner 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

nationalgrid 


